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2011  

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on 

the 1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER 

President’s Message 
Fall Is Finally Here! 

 
I hope that this Newsletter finds you healthy and happy. Fall 
is finally here and Summer is finally a memory. The PACC 
Family Picnic has come and gone and was again a huge 
success. If you missed it, you missed a great time. 
The next upcoming event will be the Christmas Party on 
December 17th at the VFW.  
 
Keep up to date about PACC events, just visit our website 

                         www.pacc1914.org 
 
Until next time, 
Be Happy, and Stay Healthy! 

Larry 
 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 
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PACC CLUB DUES ARE NOW DUE ! 
PACC Membership Dues of $15.00 are due and were payable by  

January 31, 2011.  

Please send a check payable to the PACC now! 

Send to: 

Polish American Citizens’ Club 

PO Box 344 

Oaklyn, NJ 08107-0344 

PACC FAMILY PICNIC PHOTOS 

Joe Stanky and “The Cadets” perform at this year’s PACC Family Picnic (more photos pg 3) 
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IN MEMORIAM  
 

      John Jakubowski  1936-2011 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Funeral Visitation 
Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour 
after the start of the viewing, as reported in 
the newspaper. 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

Sick Report 
Contact Bill Creato at 856-547-9266  

or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284  
“Get Well” wishes in the form of a 

card will mailed. 

 
Sick List 
Bill Creato 

Walt Lyszkiewicz 
 

Meeting Speaker’s Schedule 
 

October 12th - No Speaker Scheduled 
 

November 9th - Dr. Len Zubrzycki 
Topic - 10th Anniversary of Anthrax 

 

December 14th- No Speaker Scheduled 
 

 

 

 
Pinochle Tournament News 

New Season Has Started ! 

Games begin   
at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 
For more info contact: 
John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 

CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 

OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 

Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

If you have email, 

please send a message 

to: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 
Is 

Published 3 times a year 
in 

January, May,  
and 

September 
 

Are You Moving? 
 

Please let us know in  
Advance so that you  

May continue to 
receive this Newsletter. 

 
Send notice to: 

POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZENS’ CLUB 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107-0344 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

Polish American Heritage Society     

PAHS will be selling Babkas once again for Christ-
mas. Orders will be taken through November 27th. 
Please contact Tim Popiolek to order, or call for 
more information at 609-680-5787 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Important Meeting Dates  

 
November 9, 2011  

Nomination of Officers for 

2012  

 

December 14, 2011  

Election of Officers for 2012  

 

January 11, 2012  

Installation of Officers  

Saturday December 17, 2011  

 

97th Annual PACC  

Christmas Party  

at the Runnemede VFW  

7:00pm until 11:00pm  

Music by  To Be Determined 

Donation will be $10.00 per person  

 

Sons of Italy “Pig Roast” 
Saturday October 29th, 2011 

6:00pm to 10:00pm 

Sacred Heart Church Hall,  

King's Hwy. and Black Horse Pk  

Mt Ephraim NJ. 

Cost $25.00 pp. BYOB  

Beer,Wine & Set- Ups provided. 

Music by: "Sensations"  

Costumes Optional but recommended 

For more info contact: 

Rich Lubonski 856-845-1984 

Joe Gliwa   1927-2011 

Michael Yanzuk  1922-2011 
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2011 PACC FAMILY PICNIC PHOTOS 

More Photos from 

the Picnic are on our 

website. Go to: 

www.pacc1914.org 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs that you would like to share with fellow members in 
future PACC Newsletters? For example, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports, PACC Socials, PACC 
Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  
We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photograph(s) to you unharmed.  
Please contact  Rich Kozieja or Larry Gasperone for more info or email photos to: mail@pacc1914.org 

“Old Neighborhood” Photographs Wanted! 

The picture attached is of the 1953 Whitman Park Lions of the Whitman Park Little League . The names of some 
of the players are written above the picture. Here are the names. 
  

Top Left: John Stelmach, Jimmy Donzalski, Carl Stolinski, Vic Mucsiano, Phil Tumminia, Danny Rudolph, Horice 
Blakley, Stan Jopski 
  

Bottom Row: John Osinski, 
Richie Dingler, Phils Sister, Stan 
Zuzga, Steve Illich, and Gary 
Stewart. 
  

I’m Stan Jopski, retired in Flor-
ida and I get your newsletter 
and thought this would bring 
back some memories of the 
Whitman Park era. Maybe you 
can put this in your next news-
letter. 
  

 Thanks again – Stan Jopski   --- 
I got married at the PACC in 
1965 and was a member. 

Cornerstone Laying 

Of 

PACC Clubhouse 
Caption reads: 

 
Always interested in the civic activities of 

his community, the Monsignor is pictured 

here at the laying of the cornerstone of the 

Polish American Citizens’ Club at Warsaw 

and Lowell Street, Camden on September 

26th, 1949.    From left to right:  
Stanley Jaskolski, President, Mayor George 

E. Brunner of Camden, Msgr. Strenski,  
John Witkowski of the building committee, 

and Governor Albert E. Driscoll. 

 

<=========================== 


